
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

Date:  October 14, 2015 
 
To:  Dan Duchniak, P.E. 
 
From:  Kelly Zylstra, P.E. 
 
Re:  Amendment No. 1 to the Developers Agreement for Good Harvest Market  
 
 
On October 10, 2014, the Water Utility entered into a Developer’s Agreement with Good Harvest 
Market, LLC for the development of their new store.  This original agreement called for all water system 
improvements to be accepted by the Waukesha Water Utility within 12 months. 
 
Amendment No. 1 to the Developer’s Agreement extends the completion date to September 30, 2016. 
The construction of the water main has been completed; however, the final paperwork has not been 
received from the developer therefore the acceptance cannot be completed. 
 
A copy of the amendment is attached to this memo and included in the Commission signature folder.   
 
Recommended Motion: Move to approve Amendment No. 1 to the Developer’s Agreement For Good 
Harvest Market. 
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